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Dear Chair, 
  
I recommend the Commonwealth adopts the Queensland system of political parties and candidates only 
being reimbursed for monies spent on campaigning and upon production of receipts.  I believe this is 
preferable to the current system of receiving an amount of money per vote. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
Tim Leeder 

vanderhoekr
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